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DHS to Host Powder Puff Football Monday Evening
NOVEMBER 14TH 2022 BY DEE LOFLIN

DHS to Host Powder Puff Football Monday Evening

Dexter, MO - The Dexter High School will host their first Powder Puff Football Game (in
a long time) at Charles Bland Stadium on Monday, November 14th beginning at 6:00 p.m.

There will be four football teams by grade level and they have been practicing.  The
games will be done in Jamboree format.  Additionally there will be a cheer squad.

Cost for admission is $3.00 and all proceeds will be shared with the Dexter Student
Council and the Stoddard County Gospel Mission.

Parents, students, and the community is encouraged to attend a night of fun and
entertainment.

They do not have regular concessions, but will serve hot chocolate.
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